
 
 
The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held the meeting for the academic 
supporting officers for receiving the university’s policy. 
 
On November 5th, 2020, Mrs. Amornvadee Klinjan, the Head office dean, the Faculty of Humanities 
and Social Sciences, was a chairperson for the meeting of the Management and Administration 
Section to explain and communicate the university’ s policy for the operation as 
Assoc.Prof.Dr.Chutikarn Sriviboon, the Acting President of Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University, gave 
the plan to the executive of the divisions said during the seminar at the Grand Ballroom, Long 
Beach Hotel, Cha-am, Phetchaburi province during October 29th-31st, 2020. 


